
Scoil O Curnáin 
An Caisléan Nua 

Co. Luimnigh 
 

info@courtenayschool.ie 
069 62638  

Courtenay National School 
Newcastle West 

Co. Limerick 
 

Principal: Laura Horgan 
Deputy Principal: Annette O’Donnell 

 

I hope you all enjoyed the Mid Term.  With Pancake Tuesday, Ash Wednesday, Valentines Day and Mid-

Term all crammed into last week, it was hard to keep up! 

 

 

 

Sport Fitness Ireland 

 

 

Martin from Sport Fitness Ireland visited on Monday 

last, with thanks to SCP for providing this day.  

Senior classes had an opportunity to engage with 

strength and conditioning traning and really enjoyed 

the experience.  

 

 
PA AGM 
 
The Parents Association held their AGM at the school on Monday evening last.  There was a great turn out at the 
meeting with rich discussion.   
A new PA were elected at the meeting as follows: 
 
Chairperson: Trudy Dooley 
Vice Chairperson: Michelle Herbert 
Secretary: Ciara Cahill 
Vice Secretary: Shane Collins 
Treasurer: Helen McCarthy 
Vice Treasuer: Yulyia Pogada  
  
Outgoing Secretary and Vice Secretary Sandra Mortell and Aoife Hayes who have stepped down were acknowledged 
for their service to the PA over the last term. 
Digital Citizenship 
 
A  digital citizenship information day will take place on Monday, January 26th next. 
The day will focus on: 
1. Being online 
2. Wellbeing online and 
3. Rights and Responsibilities when we are online 
 
These themes are relevant to all children, staff and parents alike as regardless of whether we are device owners or 
not, the online world is part of our everyday lives. 
 
Children and teachers will receive training during the day, Staff will have a separate session after school on the day 
and a session for parents will be held in the school on the evening of January 26th at 7 p.m.  We hope to see you all 
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there. 

Grandparents Day 
 
A reminder that Grandparents day will be held on 
Tuesday, January 27th.  All children will go to the church 
for mass at 10.00 on that morning.  After mass, the 
children will provide some entertainment and 
grandparents will be provided with tea and refreshments 
by our parents association at the school afterwards. 
 
 

Junior and Senior Infants 
 
Parent Teacher Meeting Slots have been sent to Junior 
and Senior Infant parents who have not already had their 
meetings with teachers. 
Slots can be booked through the parent teacher meeting 
option that appears on the aladdin app if a meeting is 
available to you.  

 

Regards 

Mrs. Horgan. 

 


